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Dear House of Judiciary Committee, 

 

I'm writing in opposition to HB3075,  the only purpose this bill serves is to further take 

away the rights of law abiding citizens. Prohibition of alcohol in 1920's is a good 

example, this statement is about why it didn't work,   "Prohibition failed because it 

was difficult to enforce, led to a surge in organized crime, and ultimately failed to 

achieve its goals of reducing alcohol consumption and related problems". I believe 

anytime you prohibit or ban, it has the potential to cause more harm than good.  I 

want safety just as much as anyone,  however I do not believe HB3075 is the 

answer. I ask you do the right thing and not pass this bill.  

 

Sincerely,  

Teresa Burns 


